
Faith Courage Love
Faith to move forward in confidence and succeed.

Courage to make a difference in the world every day.
Love one another as God loves us.

12.07.2024

Website - www.roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk
Facebook - Roecliffe CE Primary School

Dear parent / carer

What a week! We have been busier than ever as we enter our final week of the
school year!

● Year 6 SATs results
We are very proud of the Year 6 children for their fantastic SATs results. Most of
these children have made more than expected progress to reach the outcomes
they have achieved in their SATs exams. Well done to all of these children and to
Miss Ratliffe!

National
% of pupils achieving the

expected standard

Roecliffe
% of pupils achieving the

expected standard

Reading 74% 100%

Writing 72% 67%

Maths 73% 100%

Grammar, Punctuation
and Spelling

72% 83%

● Nursery Graduation
Thank you to Mrs Barrett for organising a wonderful Nursery Graduation for all
our fabulous Nursery children this week. There wasn’t a dry eye in the house as
parents/carers and family members joined Mrs Barrett in celebrating the end of
one chapter for our wonderful Nursery children and the start of another.
https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/graduation-day/

● Class 3 production
Wow! What an incredible performance of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory our
Class 3 children delivered this week to our Roecliffe families and friends at Bishop

https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/graduation-day/


Monkton Village Hall! We are especially proud that our Class 3 children all worked
so hard learning all their lines and dance routines over the past few weeks and
they worked together so positively to support each other as a team. Thank you to
our parents who helped us to set the scene on stage and prepare the actors and
actresses. Thank you also to Mrs Scholes for providing such wonderful scenery
and props.
Bravo, Class 3, bravo!

● This half term’s winning house
Congratulations to West for winning the most house points this half term.
Children in West house are invited to wear non-uniform on Thursday 18th July.

● Sporting Influence Sports Camp winners
We are delighted to announce the winners of the Sporting Influence Sports Camp
Prize Draw - Louie, Malachi, Willow, Will and Ella.
These children have won a free day’s sports coaching and childcare at one of the
Sporting sports camp days at Ashville College during the summer holiday.
Congratulations to all of you and we hope you have a wonderful day!

● Roecliffe logo
This is our new and refreshed Roecliffe logo which you will see on our website and
school documentation, starting with the children’s annual reports on Monday.
The new logo retains the original clocktower feature in a fresher, more modern
style.
Our school uniform suppliers will provide uniforms with the new logo in the
autumn term and this will be phased in gradually as new uniforms are purchased.
There is no expectation that children need to wear uniforms with the new logo
from September.



● New catering company
From September our school dinners will be provided by our new catering
provider, Hutchison’s. Hutchisons are an independent family run business
specialising in delivering catering services to the education and business sector.
School dinners will continue to be ordered on Arbor and the choice will be: main
meal, vegetarian meal, baguette, jacket potato and pasta pots on a Friday. Please
have a read of the attached Hutchison’s leaflet for more information.

● Tempest Photography
Our class photographs were provided by Tempest this year. We would be very
interested to hear your feedback so please drop us a brief email at
office@roecliffeschool.co.uk with your thoughts about the new style of class
photograph. Thanks!

● Reminders
School closes at 2.30pm on Friday 19th July

Forest School sessions next week are:
Monday 15th July - Class 1 and Class 3
Tuesday 16th July - Class 2
Wednesday 17th July - Class 1 and Class 3
Please make sure that your child wears trousers and a long-sleeved top for their
Forest School session. They may bring shorts and a T-shirt to school to wear
before or afterwards.

If you wish your child to be involved in the Young Voices event at Sheffield Arena
on Friday 14th February, please email Vicky Harris on office@roeciffeschool.co.uk
by 12pm on Monday 15th July.

Leavers Service
Our Year 6 Leavers Service will start at 1.45pm on Friday 19th at St Mary’s church.
Please join us to say farewell and congratulations to our wonderful Year 6 pupils.

Extra-curricular clubs have now finished except for Lunchtime Football club
which will take place as normal on Thursday lunchtime next week. Mr Banks, who
delivers our football coaching, became a daddy again last week and was unable
to deliver our session last week so we have rescheduled last week’s session to next
week.
The new extra-curricular clubs for autumn 1 are available on Arbor for parents/
carers to sign up their child and pay for their sessions. Please note that the
deadline for signing up for extra-curricular activities is Monday 2nd September.
No additional bookings will be taken after this date.

Nursery is closed next week.

mailto:office@roecliffeschool.co.uk
mailto:office@roeciffeschool.co.uk


● FORCES
CAKES FOR THE WEEKEND!
Class 1 you're up this afternoon to wow us all with your beautiful bakes (or buys !)
Class 3 decided to spend their profit of £97.75 on books for their classroom and
Class 2 have decided to spend their money, £99.50, on furniture and decor to
create a cosy reading corner, complete with lights !

So far it's Class 2 that is on for the extra treat paid for by F.O.R.C.E.S. unless Class 1
can knock it out of the park with a big win?! So come on Class 1, let's show
everyone what you can do at your bake sale THIS AFTERNOON ...... Good Luck!

SPORTS DAY REFRESHMENTS/UNIFORM
What a fantastic sports day we had a couple of weeks ago. Well done to all the
children who took part, you were ALL amazing !
We took £54 in uniform sales and after costs £30.58 at our refreshment stall.

CLASS 3 PERFORMANCE OF CHARLIE!
A big 'Well done' to all of Class 3 who shone bright on Wednesday during their two
performances of Charlie and the Chocolate Factory ..... You are all superstars!
F.O.R.C.E.S were in the kitchen selling refreshments and we took, after costs, £42.45
in donations so a big thank you to everyone who came!

All our uniforms are still available to purchase so you have an opportunity to get
ahead of the game before September!
Uniform prices for 2024 are:
Logo cardigans and sweatshirts £3 each
Logo PE hoodies £3 each
PE t-shirts £2
Summer dresses £2



Thank you
F.O.R.C.E.S
Email - forcesroecliffe@outlook.com Facebook - Roecliffe FORCES

We wish you a lovely weekend!

Mrs Briggs

Diary Dates

Friday 12th July Class 1 Bake Sale

Monday 15th July New Nursery/Reception Transition Sessions

Monday 15th July Annual Pupil Reports to parents/carers

Term Dates 2023-24

Friday 19th July School Closes for Summer 2.30pm

Monday 22nd July Training Day - School Closed



Term Dates 2024-25

Autumn Term

Monday 2nd Sept Training Day - School Closed

Tuesday 3rd Sept School Reopens

Friday 25th Oct School Closes for half-term

Monday 4th Nov School Reopens

Friday 20th Dec School closes for Christmas 2.30pm

Spring Term

Monday 6th Jan Training Day - School Closed

Tuesday 7th Jan School Opens for Spring Term

Friday 14th Feb School Closes for half-term

Monday 24th Feb School Reopens

Friday 28th Mar Training Day - School Closed

Friday 4th April School Closes for Easter - 2.30pm

Summer Term

Monday 21st April Bank Holiday

Tuesday 22nd April School Opens for Summer Term

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday

Thursday 22nd May School Closes for half-term

Friday 23rd May Training Day - School Closed

Monday 2nd June School Reopens

Monday 21st July School Closes for Summer 2.30pm

Tuesday 22nd July Training Day - School Closed


